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John G.jpMavis, Deputy Director For Field Operations, Directorate of

Regulatory Operations, Headquarters
DEFICIENCIES IN NONRADIOLOGICAL TECHNICAL SPECIFICATIONS
Attached is memorandum, prepared by A. L. Cunningham, containing required
changes to the QOconee Nonradiological Technical Specifications. It is
hoped that your office can provide some continuing input to Licensing in

an effort to standardize these type specifications. This effoert should

also strive for clearly defined, enforceable specifications.
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Norman C. Moseley
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